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· Following comments by delegations and the ensuing discussion, the Chair finalized the agreements reached at the Meeting held on September 22nd. There was consensus on deferring the negotiation of the preamble and initiate negotiation of the operative section of the Social Charter.  

· An informal meeting was held on September 27th, where delegations and regional groups presented inputs on the working schedule and methodology proposed by the chair for the upcoming negotiations. In that regard, ALADI’s proposal was received; it was decided that the working schedule would be adapted taking into consideration all the proposals presented; it was also decided that meetings with experts and representatives of civil society would be held to offer further inputs; and the plenary agreed on formally requesting the Secretariat to present the first draft of a proposal for the operative section of the Charter.

· On October 19th, the Plenary formally requested the Secretariat to draw up a preliminary draft of the operative section of the Social Charter of the Americas, to be presented on November 13, and in so doing would follow the same methodology used to prepare the draft preamble. It was also agreed that briefings with experts would be held during the period from October 19 to November 13 and the Secretariat was instructed to coordinate them.

· The First meeting of experts was held on October 30th, with the goal of receiving inputs on subjects and processes that should be included in the Social Charter project. The guest speakers were: Víctor Abramovich, Professor, School of Law, University of Buenos Aires, and member of the OAS Inter-American Commission on Human Rights; Carmen Artigas, Chief, Human Rights Unit, Social Development Division, ECLAC; Dana Martin, Attorney, Inter-American Development Bank; and Andrew Norton, Principal Social Development Specialist, World Bank

· On November 21st, the Secretariat presented the draft proposal for the operative paragraphs of the Social Charter of the Americas. The delegations presented general comments about the document. There were different views with regards to adopting this proposal as the base for negotiations; and many delegations presented their views and reservation with regards to its content and format.

· To follow-up on the previous meeting, the chair convoked an informal meeting for November 27th to continue the discussions on the methodology to be used in the negotiations of the operative paragraphs, without reaching any specific conclusion.

· After receiving comments from delegations, it was agreed that Mexico make a presentation at the next formal meeting on the comparative table of the principal international instruments on social rights and principles, as an additional input to help visualize a methodology to be implemented for the negotiations. At the same time, it was agreed that the Secretariat would present a document enumerating the subject matters included in its proposal, as well as a brief description of the content of each article.
� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP17380E01�








